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Laox Co., Ltd. (hereinafter referred to as “we”) started to accept two new QR code payment 

services, PayPay and au Pay, from February 13th (Thursday) at all of our stores except for 

Laox Ginza EXITMELSA and Laox Kansai International Airport Store! 

  

  Payments with various credit cards and QR codes such as Alipay, WechatPay, and UnionPay are 

already available at our stores. Considering the proliferation of caseless payment in Japan 

and an increase of Japanese visitors to our stores, we have decided to add the two QR code 

payment systems mentioned above. 

 

With PayPay and WechatPay, two Japanese QR code payment services, now accepted at most of 

our stores, we will further strive to create an even more comfortable shopping environment 

to meet the needs of customers from Japan and abroad. 

 

 

■ For information on PayPay 

Official Home Page: https://paypay.ne.jp/ 

 

■ For information on au PAY 

Official Home Page: https://aupay.wallet.auone.jp/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PayPay & au Pay newly accepted  

at almost all Laox stores across Japan! 

≪Contact for information regarding this announcement≫ 

Corporate Public Relations Department, Laox Co., Ltd. TEL：03-6852-8881 


